
Dear Senate President Peter Courtney, 
 
I oppose Senate Bill 978. I have constitutional rights to keep and bear arms that shall not be infringed. 
SB 978 will infringe my rights by allowing “gun free zones” to be expanded which will not be obeyed by 
criminals. It also mandates storage laws without consideration of self defense. Being able to defend 
myself is my constitutional right. It also discriminates against young adults under the age of 21 by 
denying them their Second Amendment rights.  I find SB 978 to be unconstitutional and greatly oppose 
it.  
 
Kim Boes 
 


